
 

 

 
 
Monday 10th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Many of you will have seen or heard on the news this weekend that May Day in 2020 is to be 
moved back to Friday 8th May 2020 from Monday 4th May 2020 in order to mark the VE Day 
Anniversary. This means that the school will be open on Monday 4th May 2020 but closed on 
Friday 8th May 2020. 

We wanted to make contact with you as soon as possible just in case any families were 
thinking of making plans for the May Bank Holiday weekend.  As school will now be open on 
this date, we expect students to be in school that day. Absences will therefore be 
unauthorised unless documentary evidence that a booking for an event has been made prior 
to today’s date of Monday 10th June 2019. In these cases, your child will be marked as 
having an authorised absence. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Andrea Grist  
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


